
This is a copy of an email received in response to the request for submissions on the feasibility study 
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Dear Ms. Payne, 

I am very concerned with the prospect of Australia entering into a free trade agreement with Israel, 
in light of the recent report by Human Rights Watch. The Report finds Israel in serious breach of 
significant human rights, constituting  a state of apartheid in this country. I strongly urge the 
Minister to reconsider a FTA with Israel. 

Yours sincerely,  

Louise Pain.  

 


